
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
09.05.22 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 6 Brownlee Foundation Mini Triathlon Event- Thursday 19th May  
 
We are delighted to confirm that we have entered our school into the Brownlee Foundation Mini Triathlon event 
on Thursday 19th May, at Hymers College, Hull, and will be taking our Year 6 pupils to take part. The event is for 
children to come and try the disciplines of the Triathlon as part of the work of the Brownlee Foundation. This 
organisation has been set up by Alistair and Jonny so they can give something back to the School community. They 
are adamant that a lot of their success is down to people they met as youngsters around schools, clubs and events 
who had a fantastic passion for sport. You will no doubt be aware of the Brownlee Brothers successes in recent 
years and we are delighted to announce a wonderful opportunity for Stanford School to be involved in a Mini- 
Triathlon experience day. 
 
All children will swim 50m, cycle 1km and run 400m (all distances are approx.). Bikes and helmets will be provided 
and children will need sports gear including trainers, swimwear and a towel. Swimming caps will be provided. 
Children can wear goggles for swimming.  Please note that children taking part in the triathlon must be able to 
swim. Less confident swimmers will be able to remain in the shallow end of the pool and floats will be available. 
 
This is a non-competitive event with a view to offering children of all abilities to come along and enjoy the 
experience however please note that it is essential for children taking part in the Triathlon to be able to swim 50m.  
All children will be awarded with a Goody bag and medal for taking part! 
 
This tip has been funded by Stanford School and Brownlee Foundation- no payment is needed.  
 
Please ensure your child brings a packed lunch, together with a non-fizzy drink. If your child normally has a school 
meal don’t forget to go online and cancel it before---------- 
 
We will set off and return within normal school hours.  Children will be expected to wear their school uniform as 
usual. 
 
Please complete the form if you give permission for your child to take part (please inform us if your child can swim 
50m) and also if you give consent to photographic or recorded images of your child to be taken at the event.  
 
We thank you for your continued support- a wonderful event for Year 6 pupils! 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs Smith  

 
I give permission for____________________________ to take part in the Brownlee Triathlon event.  
 
They can/cannot (delete as necessary) swim 50m. 
 
I do/do not (delete as necessary) consent to photographic or recorded images being taken. 
Signed____________________________ 
Date___________________ 
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